
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities will receive sealed bids until 2:00 P.M. (CST) on February 25, 
2021 (prevailing time) at which time bids will be opened and read aloud for the:  
 

BID No.  21-02-007 
  HEAT PUMP REPLACEMENT 

 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities is requesting bids for the purchase of and labor to install and 
remove existing heat pumps located at 2070 Tamarack Rd.  There are a total of nine heat pumps 
located within OMU’s Customer Service Building, six of those are different varieties.  Pictures of 
the existing units are attached.  Pricing will be based upon each individual pump, as all nine may 
not be replaced at the same time.     
 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities customer service building located at 2070 Tamarack Rd has nine 
heat pumps located throughout the three floors of the building.  The Trane System is the 
original heating and system that was installed during the initial construction of the building in 
1997.  OMU has a Trane Heating and Air System and would prefer for all bids to also be a Trane 
System.  OMU is requesting information for the price to replace all nine pumps, but may choose 
to only replace certain ones due to price concerns.  Information and drawings regarding all the 
pumps are included with the bid documents. 
 
Prospective bidders may obtain copies of the bid documents and specifications by sending an e-
mail with your Company Name and a brief description of your business.  Contact Derek Price, 
Buyer, via e-mail:  pricedm@omu.org.  
 
OMU reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities. 

 


